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Fire Ban Lifted 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 16, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2022) The current 
fire conditions in Kahnawà:ke and Tioweró:ton have been 
downgraded to LOW. 
 
As a result, the Kahnawake Fire Brigade has lifted the total fire 
ban for both Kahnawà:ke and Tioweró:ton. 
 
Please keep in mind that although we are in a state of 
Normalcy, COVID-19 still poses a risk to the health and safety 
of the First Responders who are forced to gather in order to 
combat grass fires and other incidents. 
 
Additionally, if you see any suspicious activity or see a grass 
fire, please contact the Peacekeepers at (450) 632-6505. 
Starting a grass fire is a crime. 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
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